Alan Fredricksen

From:

Paul Januszewski < Januszewski. Paul @northhaven-ct.gov>

Sent:

Monday, July 19, 2021 11:15 AM

To:

Alan Fredricksen

Subject:

P&Z Agenda August 2, 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Alan,

P21-17 & P21-17A

8 Massimo Drive

There are no concerns regarding the submitted site plan or zoning application for this property. The FD will need to review building plans to determine compliance with fire & life safety code requirements.

All other agenda items listed have been previously provided with any relevant comments or concerns. Should you have any additional questions or concerns please let me know.

Respectfully,

Paul M. Januszewski, Fire Chief/Emergency Management Director North Haven Fire Department



TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN

DEPARTMENT OF POLICE SERVICES 8 LINSLEY STREET, NORTH HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 06473



REPLY TO: Chief Kevin J. Glenn

203-239-5321

Alan A. Fredrickson Land Use Administrator Town of North Haven 5 Linsley Street North Haven CT 06473

July 28, 2021

Reference: Agenda for Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting August 2, 2021.

Public Hearings:

#P20-38S (Continued from July 12, 2021)

Site Plans:

#P20-38 (Continued from July 12, 2021)

#P21-17

#P21-17A

Dear Mr. Fredrickson,

The above referenced agenda items for the August 2, 2021 Planning & Zoning Meeting, and their respective supporting documents, have been received and reviewed. As submitted, these items are not expected to impact police operations and they require no further police comment.

Very truly yours,

Kevin J. Glenn

Chief of Police